
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Grawe, William R SES <William.R.Grawe@uscg.mil> 

Date: Wed, Dec 13, 2017 at 3:29 AM 

Subject: RE: [Non-DoD Source] Balance in OSLTF 

To: Richard Steiner <richard.g.steiner@gmail.com> 

 

 

Good morning Rick. 

 

The OSLTF Balance is currently approximately $5.7 Billion. 

 

As part of the annual budget process, the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) and the 

Congressional Budget Office (CBO), have been made aware of the OSLTF forecast (estimated 

revenues and expenses) as well as the expiring excise tax. 

 

While many have expressed interest (including the Alaska delegation) I have not seen any 

proposed legislation yet to extend to tax. 

 

Regards, 

 

Bill Grawe 

NPFC 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Richard Steiner [mailto:richard.g.steiner@gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 10:27 PM 

To: Grawe, William R SES 

Subject: Re: [Non-DoD Source] Balance in OSLTF 

 

Bill, 

 

I trust you are well. 

 

I would appreciate hearing from you re: any progress on reauthorizing the OSLTF, whose 

revenue stream is to expire in a couple of weeks. 

 

As we had communicated last June, I have been pushing reauthorization, with enhancements, but 

the trail seems to have gone cold.  Do you know if any bills have been introduced to 

reauthorize?  And if so, what the bill numbers are, etc...? 

 

Also, would enjoy your update on current amount in the Fund. 

 

Thanks, and I'll hope to hear from you at your convenience. 

 

Respectfully, 

mailto:William.R.Grawe@uscg.mil
mailto:richard.g.steiner@gmail.com
mailto:richard.g.steiner@gmail.com


 

Rick Steiner, Professor 

Anchorage, AK 

 


